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Dear Preschool Canada: 
 
  
  
On behalf of the children, staff and families of the Paediatrics Unit at the Brampton Civic Hospital, I  
 
would like to thank you for the wonderful visit and generous donation over Christmas. The Christmas  
 
Season has always been, and continues to be, a very busy and exciting time on our Paediatrics unit.  
 
Without your support it just wouldn’t be the same. 
 
 
As you may know, the Child Life Program runs a number of recreational programs and special events 
 
and activities and relies greatly on the community to help lift the spirits of our small patients, especially  
 
over Christmas. Your amazing donation and visit certainly did so.   
 
  
Again, I thank you for your thoughtfulness and continuous support. 
  
  
 
 
 
Sincerely 
  
 

 Josie Condo-Parnis | Child Life Worker, Paediatrics 
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2100 Bovaird Dr E, Brampton, ON  L6R 3J7 
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